
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bangladesh COVID-19 Travel Update – June 28, 2021 
 
All incoming and outgoing passengers aged 10 and older must have a 
negative PCR test result from within 72 hours of their flight departure to 
Bangladesh. A two-week home quarantine is required, though those with 
symptoms will stay in an institution. 

  
 

 

   
 

 

 


